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Annual Training Takes on a Community Service Focus for Soldiers 
 
Dripping Springs, TX - In a remarkable display of community commitment, the Soldiers of the Texas 
State Guard, 3rd Battalion 6th Brigade, are gearing up for their 2024 Annual Training with a unique 
twist—dedicating their efforts to a Community Service Event. This year, they are partnering with the 
Hays County Emergency Management team to provide essential support in traffic control and 
communications during the anticipated total eclipse event on April 8th, 2024. 
 
 As thousands of tourists are expected to flood the charming town of Dripping Springs, TX, to 
witness the celestial spectacle, the Texas State Guard (TXSG) is poised to play a crucial role in 
ensuring the safety and smooth flow of the event. This marks a significant moment for the town and 
the state, as the TXSG aligns its resources to support the Hays County Emergency Management 
team and contribute to the success of this historical occasion. 

 "The TXSG stands ready to serve and support our community, becoming an integral part of this 
Texas historical event," stated Brigadier General Sheridan, Commanding, 6th Brigade, Texas State 
Guard. The Soldiers are dedicated to upholding the safety and well-being of both locals and visitors 
alike, exemplifying the spirit of community service that defines the Texas State Guard. 

 


